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The 2012 edition of Wiley Rein's Lobbying and Gifts Survey is now available! The survey provides a

comprehensive overview of the lobbying, gift and ethics laws in all 50 states plus the District of Columbia, and

can be purchased individually or as a complete set. Written in narrative format and complete with legal

citations, the survey is a handy reference guide for corporate counsel and others seeking to familiarize

themselves with the multitude of state-level requirements. Don't miss out!

For more information, please contact Jan Witold Baran at 202.719.7330 or jbaran@wiley.law, Michael E. Toner

at 202.719.7545 or mtoner@wiley.law, Carol A. Laham at 202.719.7301 or claham@wiley.law, D. Mark Renaud

at 202.719.7405 or mrenaud@wiley.law and Caleb P. Burns at 202.719.7451 or cburns@wiley.law.


